
NEW COVID-19 REGULATIONS 

 
Effective 12/6/20  

 

 In compliance with the State’s Regional Stay at Home Order, Hotels, Lodging 

and Short Term Rentals cannot accept or honor out-of-state reservations for 

non-essential travel, unless the reservation is for at least the minimum time 

period required for quarantine and the persons identified in the reservation will 

quarantine in the hotel or lodging entity until after that time period has expired. 

Hot tubs must also be closed.  

 

The following requirements must be met in compliance with the Temporary 

Targeted Safer at Home Health Officer Order issued on November 28, 2020. 

These temporary measures are effective from 12:01 AM (PST) on November 

30, 2020 until further notice: o Hotels, lodging and short-term rentals must 

close outdoor pools that are used by multiple households except for regulated 

lap swimming (one swimmer per lane).  

  

 In compliance with the State’s Regional Stay at Home Order, issued 

December 3, 2020 and effective on December 6, 2020 at 12:59PM (PST) 

through until further notice, all hotels, lodging and short-term rentals cannot 

accept or honor out-of-state reservations for non-essential travel, unless the 

reservation is for at least the minimum time period required for quarantine and 

the persons identified in the reservation will quarantine in the hotel or lodging 

entity until after that time period has expired. When the Regional Stay at Home 

order is in effect, hotels and lodging can only offer accommodation for 

COVID-19 mitigation and containment measures, treatment measures, 

accommodation for essential workers, or providing housing solutions, 

including measures to protect homeless populations. 

 

In compliance with HEALTH OFFICER ORDER FOR CONTROL OF 

COVID-19: TIER 1 SUBSTANTIAL SURGE RESPONSE issued November 

28, 2020, all employees must wear face coverings at all times except when 

working alone in private offices with closed doors or when eating or drinking. 

 


